
Message from the Headteacher 

 
 As we go into the last week of the Autumn term we have had a 

busy time with festivities. The KS1 children performed their Nativity 
to the whole school on Tuesday and to parents on Wednesday and 
Thursday. What a great performance it was. Well done years 1 & 2. 

The whole school got into the spirit of Christmas with Christmas 
Jumper day on Thursday, in aid of Save the Children.  

Next week we are looking forward to our Christmas dinner. 
We hope you have a lovely week and look forward to seeing you for 

the final week of term. Please remember school finishes at 2pm 
next Friday. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Christmas Wine Hamper Raffle 

The winner of the Christmas Wine 
Hamper will be drawn next Friday 
(20th December) and must be 
collected at the end of the day - 
tickets are priced at 50p available 
on your Arbor account—there is no 
limit to the amount you can 
purchase. All proceeds will go the 
school fundraising. 

After School Club—Friday 20th December 

Please remember to book the correct sessions if you 
require after school club on Friday next week. 

Short Session—£6—2pm to 3pm  

Long Session—£13—2pm to 5pm including a light tea 

You can book these via your Arbor account but it will not 
show the correct timings for sessions. (apologies for this) 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

Thank you to all those that took part in Christmas 
jumper day in aid of Save the Children. We have raised 
a healthy £179 both in cash and on-line, for this worthy 
cause. The Arbor link in the school shop closes 
Sunday night for any of those still wishing to donate 
and we will be sending them a cheque next week. 

Please remember that it is our Christmas dinner day on 
Wednesday 18th December, and your child may wear a 
Christmas item along with their school uniform. For 
example jumper/top/hair accessory /socks.  

Christmas Sweetie Wreath 

On Friday 20th December we  will be  drawing a raffle for the 
Christmas Wreath made from sweets, kindly donated by the 
PTA. Each child will be given a number from 1 to 208 and the 
winner will be randomly generated. Numbers are free of 
charge, the only condition is your child must be in school to be 
eligible to receive the prize. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  223 
minutes (3hrs 43mins) of lost 
learning due to lateness. 34 
pupils were  late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 

Wrens class—
Cinderella Ball  

  
Christmas 

Dinner Day 
 

End of Autumn 
Term—2pm 

finish 




